

Oxford Proud Voices committee meeting

7pm 8th April 2025, hybrid / Jon's house

1. Apologies (chairs)
2. Minutes of last meeting (chairs)
3. Chairs' update (Debbie and Simon)
4. Musical directors' update (Philip)
5. Governance (Simon)
 - a) Charity status
 - b) Values, vision and mission
6. Finance update (Jon and Johanna)
 - a) Budget
 - b) Payment options for members
7. Fundraising (Debbie)
8. Safeguarding (Ben and Cookie)
9. Membership (Aym and Hannah)
 - a) Membership forms
 - b) How best to welcome new people
10. Socials (Lorna and Ella)
11. Communications (Simon and Chris)
 - a) Contacting the committee – making sure everyone knows who to go to for what, and how to contact them
12. Social media (Ross)
 - a) Access to Facebook account
 - b) Promoting activism and events
 - c) Tiktok
13. Upcoming events and performances (Debbie)
 - a) WhatsApp thread for signing up
14. Apparel / t-shirts (Debbie)
15. Any other business and next committee meeting